
BIDS AND AWARDS COMMITTEE
2330 Roxas Boulevard, Pasay City

Tel. Nos. 834-4823; Fax No. 831-9584
Email: bac.secretariat@dfa.gov.ph

NOTICE OF THE SCHEDULE OF THE OPENING OF BIDS

Project : Cultural Exhibit Materials titled: “Traveling Textiles Project”
Reference : PB-GS-11-2024
ABC : PhP 6,200,000.00
Date : 11 October 2024

The Bids and Awards Committee wishes to inform the bidder, observers, and the general
public that the schedule for the Opening of Bids for the Procurement of Cultural Exhibit
Materials titled “Traveling Textiles Project” which was originally scheduled on Monday, 14
October 2024, 1:30 P.M., is hereby moved to Friday, 18 October 2024, 1:30 P.M.

The postponement is with reference to Office of the President’s Memorandum Circular No.
66 dated 10 October 2024 declaring that government offices in the cities of Pasay and
Manila offices will be suspended on 14 and 15 October 2024.

For further information, kindly send an email to the BAC Secretariat at
bac.secretariat@dfa.gov.ph.

EDGAR B. BADAJOS
Chairperson

Assistant Secretary and
Chairperson, Bids and Awards Committee
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